13" March 2011

Queensland Health

The Chief Executive Officer

GPO Box 48 Brisbane, Queensland 4001

RE: MEDICAL NEGLIGENCE CASE. 20™ JANUARY 2000
LOCATION: LOGAN HOSPITAL — TRANSFERRED TO THE MATER HOSPITAL 22.1.00

INCIDENT: ACCIDENTAL PLACEMENT OF 400mls 3% GASTROGRAFFIN INTO LEFT LOWER LOBE OF
LUNG WHILST SUFFERING PRE-EXISTING PANCREATITIS.

Dear Sir/Madam,

On the 24™ October 2010 a letter was sent to you detailing my pain & suffering and financial losses.
| also asked you to consider a financial settlement. To date no reply has been received.
In case you didn’t receive my letter | have attached another copy.

| would appreciate a prompt response by 31° March 2011, otherwise | will be taking my story to the
media.

| await your reply.

Terry Lindsay
91 Cawdell Drive
Albion Park NSW 2527

0434 230703
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